
Educational Policy and University Standards (EPUS) Committee Report, February 2022 

EPUS met virtually via MSTeams on January 31, 2022 

Present: Andrea Hutchins (chair), Norah Mazel, Scott Trimboli, Grant Clayton, Jian (James) Ma, 
Laura Collins, Greg Oman. Monique French and Suzanne Cook also joined the meeting as 
liaisons with CU System EPUS (non-voting).  

The committee reviewed the latest draft of Instructional, Research, and Clinical Faculty 
Appointment, Reappointment, Promotion, and Termination Policy (proposed policy number 200-
027). Questions, proposed edits, and feedback were shared with the policy development 
committee.  

The committee also reviewed proposed revisions to the Final Examination Policy (published in 
the Academic Catalog) and provided proposed edits and feedback to the Dean of Students and 
the Registrar’s Office.  

The committee’s next meeting is scheduled on Monday, February 28, from 1:00-2:30 p.m.  
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